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accordance with 10 CFR 2.390. 
 
SA-05-06, “FRAUDULENT USE OF SOCIAL SECURITY NUMBERS” DATED MARCH 16, 2005 
 
This advisory was provided to assist facility managers and other security personnel responsible 
for protecting NRC-licensed facilities.  An incident occurred in which individuals were found to 
be using false social security numbers to obtain work at a nuclear power plant.  This event 
underscored the need for personnel security controls at all levels.  The advisory had urged 
licensees to ensure a heightened level of awareness and to scrutinize the validity of the 
information disclosed by a visitor when a social security number was presented. 
  
The Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has issued SA-05-06- to operating power reactor 
licensees, category 1 fuel cycle facilities, independent spent fuel storage installations, uranium 
conversion facilities, gaseous diffusion plants.  Note that the security advisory contains physical 
security information and is, therefore, being withheld from public disclosure in accordance with 
10 CFR 2.390. 
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